Summary of Recidents’ council meeting

	Location: 
	[Pianoroom] 

	Date: 
	[10. september 2023] 

	Time: 
	[14.00] 

	Participants: 
	[Greg, Erik, William, Asbjørn, Ida, Milo, Birgitta, Louise]
 

	Conducter: 
Referent: 
	Erik
Louise/Birgitta 



Points on the agenda 

1. Around the table
We should keep doors and windows closed when unattended to avoid pests getting in. All participants will bring this to the attention of their respective kitchens.

There are issues with food getting stolen from primarily blue kitchen. 
Ida and Milo feel that they are struggling to keep blue kitchen functioning and clean. Louise can be contacted in need of an escalation. A change of rules will be discussed to make it easier for the kitchen managers. 

Louise will contact the municipality regarding the emptying of the bio waste bins. 

A request for the residents’ council meetings to be shorter. We will try to cut the time down going forward.


1. Summary from the board meeting
Any further renovations of the dorm (climate shielding, meaning better isolated windows) will be postponed in the interest of applying for funding. UNORD has promised to help out with the fond applications. 

However, the very thin windows that are in orange kitchen and upstairs kitchen will be changed before winter. 

The dorm itself intends to apply for funding to build an outdoor gym. Everyone in the residents’ council is asked to enquire about any wishes for the gym (what kind of equipment we want etc.) in their respective kitchens and inform Louise of the wishes on LKJ@unord.dk. 

The board is very happy with the newly renovated kitchens. 

1. Kitchen rules/dorm rules being broken by residents vs guests

We agreed that we need to update the dorm rules in order to make clear consequences for breaking certain rules repeatedly. The kitchens are shared spaces that we borrow from the dorm, so people need to treat them nicely. 

We discussed what to do in case of guests in the kitchens not following kitchen rules and agreed that if you have guests over they and their actions are your responsibility.

We also discussed if there should be any rules about how long guests are allowed to stay over. We agreed that you shouldn’t have someone over most of the time, but we did not agree on how to enforce it and what the limits are. 

Louise will create a draft of new rules to be approved by the residents’ council and the board.


1. Update on contact information
Benjamin: Anything practical
Pia Vase: finance, contracts and keycards
Louise and Birgitta: Any other questions



1. Kick off party:
Birgitta informed about how the planning was going. Erik and Milo want to help with loudspeakers, Asbjørn will help making a playlist and Greg will help with practicalities on the day of the party and the clean-up. 
There will be no bar, so everyone will bring their own drinks. We will not buy single-use cups and plates, so the participants will bring their own. 


1. Date of next meeting: 29. oktober 2023 in Pianoroom

